
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

22 July 2022 

Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
Re: Alton Towers Trip 
 
We are excited to take our students to Alton Towers next week to celebrate their hard work and achievements 
throughout the course of the year.  
 
Your child has been issued with a printed ticket this week confirming the day they are attending the Visit and the bus 
number they will be travelling on. 
 
On the day 
 
Your child will need to arrive at school no later than 7-45am ready for a prompt departure at 8am. Staff will be onsite 
from 7:30am for those who want to arrive earlier.  We are expected to arrive back at school at approximately 5-30pm. 
During the day the students will be free to roam the park and enjoy the rides and activities Alton Towers to offer. There 
will be a designated rendezvous point where a member of staff will be throughout the day (this is the teachers’ lounge.) 
Students will also be issued with a ‘trip’ mobile phone number of which they can contact a member of staff throughout 
any point of the day.  Students will need to bring either a packed lunch or money to buy lunch.  It is also recommended 
that they bring some additional money for any further refreshments or gifts. We advise that the weather forecast is 
checked for your child’s day of travel and that they dress appropriately for a theme park.  This would include 
comfortable, sturdy footwear and we recommend sun cream is applied throughout the day. 
Please note that any personal belongings your child wishes to bring such as mobile phones, bags etc. are the student’s 
own responsibility. 
 
Students are requested to meet staff back at the entrance at 3pm.  We ask for a prompt arrival to ensure there is no 
delay in the departure.   
 
Please ensure your child carries with them any medication they may need immediate access to such as inhalers, Epi-
pens etc.  If your child is required to take medication throughout the day, you may wish to arrange for them to meet 
with a member of staff at set times to administer the medication if you feel your child is unable to take medication 
unsupervised correctly / safely. 
 
If you have any further questions or queries, please contact us by using the ‘Send Us a Message’ form on the school 
website. We look forward to taking our students on this visit and ending the term on a celebratory high! 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 

                                                                               
 
Mrs Pond 
Headteacher                                                                                             Mrs Laidlaw 
                                                                                                                    Deputy Headteacher    


